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Mr. Robert F. Burnett 'N/ |
Director, Division of Safeguards -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Burnett:

This letter is written to inform you that General Atomic Company
|has now received official notice from the Public Service Company
i

of Colorado to proceed with the manufacture of reload segment 10. I

Based on this information, we will contin"e to develop our plans to )
implement the Security Upgrade Rule currently imposed upon the l
licensees by the NRC, and for the same reason, we will discontinue I

work on plans for decommissioning the facility.

Very truly yours,

0, f,j
H. N. Wellhouser, Director ~

Nuclear Materials Control Division
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